



Subject: Thank you for supporting our 1A volleyball team!

Dear M.D. of Bonnyville,

We wanted to reach out and extend my deepest gratitude for your generous donation towards our 1A volleyball team's participation in the provincials tournament. Thanks to your support, we were able to provide our students with a remarkable opportunity to showcase their skills and represent our school with pride.

We are thrilled to share that our team gave an outstanding performance at the tournament and secured an impressive second place in the province! This achievement speaks volumes about the dedication and hard work of our student athletes, as well as the incredible support they receive from the community.

Your contribution not only enabled our team to compete at the highest level but also uplifted their spirits and motivated them to strive for excellence. The experience they gained from participating in this tournament will undoubtedly have a lasting impact on their personal growth and development.

Once again, we cannot thank you enough for your generosity and belief in our team. It is through the incredible support of the community that we are able to provide enriching extracurricular opportunities for our students.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Juanita Roy Principal

École des Beaux-Lacs

Paul Bourgoin Vice-principal

École des Beaux-Lacs